
Report from Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, January 29, 2020 
 

TOPICS: 
I Teach WE 
Accumulated Surplus Update 
Operational Plan Update 
School Plans 
 

 
WE DAY - The Board congratulated Diane McGonigle and Jacquie Poulin, principals at 
Pleasant Valley and Frank J. Ney elementary schools, respectively, as they were honoured 
at the recent WE Day event in Vancouver. Five B.C. educators received the I Teach WE 
Award at the educational partner’s breakfast the morning of the WE Day event. 
 
Last school year, McGonigle and Poulin organized the WE Walk for Water initiative in 
which students carried milk jugs filled with water to represent the pails of water that 
global citizens and our Indigenous people carry from clean water sources into their 
homes. Watch the video! 

 

 
ACCUMULATED SURPLUS – Director of Finance Taunia Sutton provided a brief 
accumulated surplus update.  
 
Watch the update 
 

 
OPERATIONAL PLAN – Superintendent Scott Saywell provided a high-level overview of 
the district’s new Operational Plan. The Learning Services, Human Resources, and 
Facilities departments provided more in-depth operational plan updates.  
 
Watch the presentations 
 

 
SCHOOL PLANS - The Board was presented with two school plans: 
 

 Uplands Park Elementary Principal Tonia Collins and Vice-Principal Trisha Armour 
shared the school’s plan. Watch the presentation 

 NDSS former Principal Geoff Steel shared the school’s plan. Watch the 
presentation 

 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 

Mail  Email 

Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
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